CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

SPECIAL SESSION

MINUTES

March 22, 2011
Central Hardin High School Mission Statement: The mission of Central Hardin High School, in partnership with the student, home and community, is to ensure through personal attention, effective leadership, and dedicated service, that all students develop the knowledge, skills, and attitudes essential for success.
I.
OPENING BUSINESS:
A. Call to Order/Roll Call: Tim Isaacs, chairperson, called the Central Hardin High School SBDM council meeting to order at 8:50 AM. Members in attendance were Mary Calloway, Jennifer Mills, Kelly Rabinowitz, Tim Isaacs, Leslie Bone, Scott Rouse, Angie Davis and Chastity Yates. Mary Key, Bob Wade, Cherie Mingus and Pam Cox were absent. 
II.
OLD BUSINESS: NONE
III.
NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Testing Rewards 2011 Proposal: Council reviewed the proposed testing rewards for 2011. Tim Isaacs stated that these were the rewards used last year and were a big hit among the students. Tim Isaacs stated that Bruin Scholar parking would continue (though not outlined on the proposal). Tim Isaacs stated that with the number of Bruin Scholars growing (which is a good thing), parking for visitors has become an issue and that he is looking into relocating the preferred parking of these students to the lot by the main gym – thus freeing up visitor parking in the front of the building. Tim Isaacs stated that he will form a committee to ensure that the proposed rewards as outlined each day were made possible. Council discussed briefly student reward alternatives that include technology versus the preferred parking. Council briefly discussed the variety of guest speakers addressing seniors during testing with a suggestion made to include a banking representative to help educate students about checks and credit cards. ORDER 11-08 – Scott Rouse made the motion for council to accept the testing proposals for 2011 as discussed. Angie Davis seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
IV.
PERSONNEL: 
A. Head Football Coach Recommendation: Tim Isaacs stated to council that 5 candidates were interviewed by a committee consisting of himself; Chris Bauer, CHHS Athletic Director; and Lenny Welcher, Booster Club representative. Tim Isaacs stated that after much committee deliberation among the five outstanding candidates, one stood above the others making a considerable impression both in the athletic as well as academic arena. Tim Isaacs stated that he would like to extend the football position to Mark Perry, currently head football coach at Washington County. Tim Isaacs stated that he will make a great addition to our school and athletic program. 
V.
NEXT MEETING DATE: The next scheduled will be session April 20, 2011 @ 4:00 PM.
VI.
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 9:20 AM. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Barbara Carden, Recording Secretary

